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May 19, 2021 

Dear Hamburg School Parents and Guardians, 

Hello, I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  Please take a few moments to review 
the information below regarding your child’s meal pickup beginning on June 1, 2021 

We will continue to provide all students with a free lunch at the time of their scheduled 
lunch each school day.  At dismissal each child will be given a breakfast to take with them for 
the next morning. 

If you and your child do not wish to receive meals, kindly email me at 

mbifano@hamburgschool.com and we will no longer distribute meals to your child. 

Thank you and enjoy your summer! 

Sincereley, 
Michelle Bifano 
Cafeteria Manager, Hamburg School 

525 E. Main Street, Chester, NJ 07930 
Telephone (973) 598-0005 Fax (973) 598-0007 

www.maschiofood.com 
 
 

 


